Speen Helping Hospices

Raising Funds in Chilterns Villages Spring 2024

Supporting Helen & Douglas House for Children - South Bucks Hospice
Florence Nightingale Hospice Charity - Rennie Grove and Peace Hospice Care

SHH held a series of very
successful fundraising
events in 2024 for the
four hospices the group
supports Helen & Douglas
House for Children, South
Bucks Hospice, Florence
Nightingale Hospice Charity
and Rennie Grove and Peace
Hospice Care.

We held a Quiz Night in
March, the Ladies Spring
Lunch in May, Comedy
Night in September, Bridge
Afternoon in October, the
Annual Christmas Market in
November and carol singing
and Christmas Hamper raffle
in December.

We have now donated
£4000 to each of the above
charities.

As we move into 2025, we
started the year with a sell-
out quiz in February and
are once again organising
a series of events and
wherever possible these
are held in different local
Chiltern villages.

We are also looking for
individuals to help with the fundraising. We were most fortunate having the support of John Radford, a
member of High Wycombe Rotary Club who raised £1,500 in the autumn by a charity abseil down a tower
in Portsmouth. You too, might be thinking of taking part in a marathon, half marathon or fun run this year
and running on behalf of SHH.

Although the group was established back in 2001 in Speen, we are looking for a lot more input from other
local villages and would welcome interest from ladies from these areas who might want to get involved
and help us to promote events in your locality.

If you would be interested in raising money by taking partin an event or finding out more about becoming
part of our fundraising group at SHH, please contact me at events@shh-shop.org or on 07778 803260.

For detailed information about all our events check out our website www.shh-shop.org
Grdinne Suter, Chair SHH
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